
 

Questions? Please contact Kerry Acker in the RE Office at 806.358.2461 ext. 106 or at 
kacker@amarillo.church 

Religious Education Enrollment 

for the 2022-2023 Year is 

here!! 

 

 

Scan this code if you are a family returning to our 

Religious Education program from the ’21-’22 RE year! 

https://amarillo.church/re-returning-family 

 

 

Scan this code if you are a family new to our Religious 

Education program or returning after a year or more 

away! 

https://amarillo.church/re-new-family 

Religious education 

registration will be 

available online until 

Sunday, August 21, 

2022 at 11 p.m.  

After that time the 

links will be removed 

until all classes are 

set! We will start a 

waitlist for anyone 

desiring to enroll after 

Aug. 21. 

Classes will start on 

Sunday, September 11 

for preK-8th grade at 

10:05 a.m.  

High school will start 

the week following on 

September 18, 2022. 

Catechists, assistants, 

and any substitutes 

are invited to a retreat 

and training day on 

Saturday, August 27. 

More details to follow! 

 

RE DETAILS 
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